WALLINGFORD HEALTH COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER

HAPPY FEBRUARY

ISSUE 1 | FEBRUARY 2024

WALLINGFORD HEALTH DEPARTMENT VISION:

The mission of the Wallingford Health Department is to work in partnership with the community to protect, promote, and improve the health of all people in Wallingford while utilizing a dynamic and responsive systematic process respecting the diversity of the community and challenging us to provide for present and future generations.





CONTACT INFORMATION:

PUBLIC HEALTH EDUCATOR/ EMERGENCY PREPARDNESS COORDINATOR: O.RODRIGUEZ@WALLINGFORD CT.GOV



ONGOING PROGRAMS:

ADULT CPR

The Wallingford Health Department is offering a training series to town residents and non-residents. It will be an Adult CPR class that will begin on the last Tuesday of every month from February – June. Residents: \$25.00 | Non-Residents: \$50.00

It will be held at the MRC Building at 143 Hope Hill Rd, Wallingford, CT 06492 from 5:30 pm- 7:00 pm.

To Register please call: 203-294-2065

MRC RECRUITMENT



The Medical Reserve Corps is always looking to expand and welcome new members. If you are a licensed health and medical personnel who would like to get involved in helping the community we would love to have you.

If you would like more information please email: healthed@wallingfordct.gov o.rodriguez@wallingfordct.gov

RADON INFORMATION

What is Radon?

- Radon is a naturally occurring radioactive gas.
- · Radon is odorless, colorless, and tasteless.
- Prolonged exposure to elevated radon levels can increase a person's risk of developing lung cancer.

If you are interested in having the Wallingford Health Department give a presentation on this topic reach out to us. We also have test kits for those interested.